From: P_Perkins

To: Alyssa Roslan

Cc: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov

Subject: APCD Hearing Board on Monday

Date: Thursday, April 26, 2018 1:36:53 PM

At the March 21 Hearing Board the Board directed Parks and the APCO to come back with a plan that
was much more aggressive in reducing the air pollution then what was presented at that meeting. The
new proposed Stipulated Agreement between State Parks, the APCD and the California Air Resources
Board that has been published is a huge disappointment. This new Stipulated Agreement only has very
nominal changes ignoring the direction of the Board. The residents of the surrounding and downwind
communities deserve clean air now.

| would request that the Hearing Board reject this Stipulated Agreement and act to provide immediate
relief to the residents of the surrounding and downwind communities. It has been eight years with no
relief. Please direct the closing of the most emissive 200 acres immediately with vegetation restored
within 12 months. The results of this action should be measured and if the pollution level hasn't been
reduced by 50% additional acreage should be closed in 2019 to achieve the 50% pollution reduction.
Fines should be stipulated for non-performance - State Parks needs incentive to achieve the directive!

The California Air Resources Board and other experts already know what needs to be done. This issue has been
studied to death. We need immediate relief from this air pollution.

Paula Perkins
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